
 

 

 

CEO Weekly Brief – 1/24/2020 
Dr. James Malm 

 

Classes Started Tuesday! 

It's hard to fully express our excitement over the start of this semester. We’re 
reveling in the energy of students enrolling, reaching toward their interests 
and expanding their efforts to take control of their own learning. It is both 
inspiring and humbling. I think I can speak for the faculty and staff when I say 
we are pleased to meet such a demand. 

So far, we have had 6159 course enrollments, are providing 426 sections, and 
witnessing a packed parking lot with the hustle and bustle of 2300 students 
returning for another challenging semester within the walls of our classrooms 
and labs. 

For those who like to drill down into the statistics and numbers, be sure to 
look at our dashboard showing a 3% increase in students enrolling this year, 
compared to last. I am grateful for the hard work of so many of you who have 
helped influence this increase. 

 

 

https://www.gallup.unm.edu/images/2020124-dashboard.png


 

 

 

Local Advisory Board 

This week we were excited to welcome three newly elected members to the 
Local Advisory Board as they were sworn in for our first formal meeting 
together. It is with great pride that I—among other members of 
administration, faculty, and staff—welcome these community leaders to our 
team as key advisors in our decision-making. It is in the building of teams like 
this that we are able to design effective solutions and strategies to strengthen 
educational possibilities benefiting the City of Gallup and the greater 
McKinley County. Please join me in welcoming Edwin J. Begay, Rebecca Apel, 
Teri Garcia and continue to acknowledge those who continue to serve Ralph 
Richards and Priscilla Smith. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gallup.unm.edu/pdfs/2020SpringScheduleofClasses.pdf
https://www.gallup.unm.edu/pdfs/20200121FY2020-2021OperatingBudget.pdf


 

 

 

Early Childhood Education Bachelor's Degree at UNM Gallup 

It’s an inspiring moment for us here at UNM. We’re expanding our curriculum 
to train the teachers of tomorrow. As many of you know, we seek to play a 
pivotal role within the community here by helping to grow our young people. 
We are pleased to offer Early Childhood Education courses for the first time, 
as the first step toward becoming a leader in Early Childhood development. 
Please encourage those you know to take a look and consider enrolling in this 
training. This small step can make a big difference. For more information, 
please reach out to Lewis Gambill at 505-863-7541. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Capital Outlay Project 

 

https://www.gallup.unm.edu/pdfs/2020GMCDItinerary.pdf


 

 

President’s State of the University Address 

“Opportunities are not found, they are created” 

 

It was a great feeling when we accepted the invitation of President Garnett S. 
Stokes to attend the University Address and serve as a part of her executive 
cabinet leadership team. I was honored to represent our Gallup team. I was 
energized by her mention of the branches getting select baccalaureate and 
graduate degrees, and stood tall when we were specifically e mentioned. For 
that I hope you stand tall too. 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BSexLzXy6C8&feature=youtu.be

